
Week 2 
We have been learning about reflection and 

symmetry

In Maths we have:

• continued to build 

numbers to 20 recognising 

the ten and 4 is 14 etc

• looked at the tricky 

numbers 13 and 15

In T4W we have:

• started to change some of 

the words in the story. We 

have changed the part 

‘they walked and walked 

and walked’ to different 

types of moving

In phonics we have:

• learnt how to sound out 

longer words

• practised tricky words and 

graphemes

In PE we have:

• making up dance movements

• had our outside provider from 

Ace. Josh is going to be introducing 

the children to a range of 

different sports and multi-skills, 

today was tennis

In Art we have:

• been making silhouette pictures to go 

with our shadows. We have all 

found this a little tricky not to use 

any colours

In Natural World we have:

• been looking making shadows. There 

are some pictures in the Newsletter.

• we drew around ourselves and then 

went back to see what had happened 

to the shadows, only to find they 

move through the day!
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